
A4e Slavery!
In November 2009, the Welfare Reform Act came into power which means 
that the unemployed can now be forced to work for the equivalent of just 

£1.73 an hour! It also allows people on disability allowance to be forced to 
do work or face losing their Disability Allowance. 

This is an attack on all working people as it undermines the minimum wage 
(why employ someone at minimum wage when you can get someone to 

work for less?). 

A4E (Action for Employment) is a private company that the Government has 
put in charge of forcing benefit claimants into working for below the minimum 

wage. 

A4E's business model depends on bounty's paid for every claimant they 
place in a job. 

A private company will never have the interests of people at heart and this 
was shown in A4E's case when they were investigated for fraud by the 
Department for Work and Pensions in relation to falsifying employers 

signatures on  "confirmation of employment" forms!  

In the current economic climate anyone can become unemployed, we 
must a work together to stop this Act that will destroy the minimum 

wage and force benefits claimants into working for next to nothing.     

Please get involved in the campaign. You can contact us via the 
address or email below or find us on Facebook by typing in 

'Cambridgeshire Unemployed Workers Union' 


